
International Order of the Blue Gavel
Printed LOG Newsletter Subscription Form

All IOBG members that have a valid email address receive an “electronic” version of  our LOG Newsletter.  
Many of our members have inquired about receiving a printed version for their own use or as a gift to a 
Member, Club, Chapter or as a Memorial for a Past Member. 

We are committed to improve communication and information to our membership.  We welcome and 
encourage you to subscribe to a yearly subscription for only $21.00 per year which includes printing, mailing 
and handling.  Each subscription contains valuable information on local, regional and International events, 
schedules for activities and meetings, a directory of  Officers, Officer reports, and our members. Also included 
is information from our IOBG Auxiliary and Humanitarian Foundation. 

Subscriptions run from January - December of each year.

Make Check Payable To:  IOBG Submit Payment To: 

IOBG International Operations Center

P.O. Box 420955
San Diego CA.  92142-0955

Check the appropriate use:

Members Use: _______  Chapter / Club Use: _______ 

District:  _________ 

Members Name: ___________________________________________________________
or
Chapter / Club:  ____________________________________________________________

Street Address:  _____________________________    or     P.O. Box: _________________ 

City: ________________________      State: _________  Zip Code: _______________

Point of Contact: ____________________________________________________________

Email Address: ___________________________________    Phone: __________________

Date:  ___________________ 


